Good Morning Huskies! These are your announcements for Thursday, June 8 and today we are on a
regular schedule.

Hampton Minor Football in conjunction with Fundy Minor Football are opening registration on June 1¢t
for the Fall 2017 season. Please go to www.fundyminorfootball.com for more details. (6/9)

Would all track and field, volleyball and rugby players please pass in your uniforms asap and pick up
your team pictures. (6/9)

The Awards Banquet will be this Thursday, June 8t starting at 6pm for all students involved in extra-
curricular activities. Make sure to be there and your support your teams and groups. (6/8)

Exams are upon us Huskies! So rest and relax with a PJ day on Thursday June 8. (6/8)

There is a summer job opportunity with the Hampton High Scholarship and Bursary Foundation. The
description is posted on the guidance bulletin board. Interested students must bring their resumes to
the guidance office by Monday, June 12t. (6/9)

Grade 12 students attending university or college in the Fall MUST sign up to have their transcripts sent
in guidance. A $1 fee for each transcript is required. (6/9)

Delaney Crawford- return textbooks to Mrs. Donovan immediately following the announcements.

Attention all students involved with the Baccaulereate Service: Please see Mrs. Donovan immediately
following these announcements. This is not options.

Chelsea Hoyt, Ben Gesner, Danica Law, Carter Scott, Daphne Rennick, Martha Seaman, Alexander
Corasaniti, Alyssa Mersereau, Spencer Hodgin, Emma Asselstine, Liam Dalton, Jay Darrah, Sarah Smit,
Sarah O'Hanley, Mark Caldwell, Jared Byers, Haley Earle, Levi Willet, Carter Reid, Abigail Godreau, Sarah
Glaspy, Patrick Donovan, Curtin Collins, Sarah Evans, Emma Thorne.

Hey Grads! If you still have your piece of the grad mural or have paid and want to pick up your piece to
paint it yourself please submit your tile by this Friday, June 9%, Once it is completed submit to Mrs.
Myers by June 98%. Thank you. (6/9)

Hey Everyone, the final and biggest popcorn day is today. Come to the lobby and purchase delicious
popcorn for $1 for your last chance to support the grads of 2017! Yummy!

The following are reminded to meet with Mr. MacMillan today at the start of working period- Sarah
Evans, Brad Blizzard, Carter Scott and Emma Walker


http://www.fundyminorfootball.com/

